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Date: November 5, 2012
From: Bill Bue, President, Topical Gear

To: Ellen Satlof, Public Relations Manager, NATA

Hi Ellen,

Topical Gear is writing to become a member of the Youth Sports Safety Alliance. We are
fully in support of NATA’s mission to enhance the quality of health care provided by
certified athletic trainers and to advance the athletic training profession.

Injuries in youth sports are a bigger issue today than ever before. In response, we have
built a company that is focused on injury prevention of the youth female athlete. As we
move into 2013 our company will start to focus on male athletes as well. We have also
put a lot of time and money into the education of parents and other advocates of sports
training health care.

Sincerely,
Bill Bue

President, Topical Gear
512-659-9373
billbue7@aol.com
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